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Section of Morris Avenue to be closed Sept. 21 
 
DECATUR, Ga.– Morris Avenue, between Archdale Drive and Lawrenceville Highway, 
will be closed to through-traffic from 7 a.m. Tuesday, Sept. 21, to 7 p.m. Thursday, 
Sept. 23, to facilitate the installation of a manhole and sewer lines at 2214 Morris Drive, 
Tucker.  
 

 
Road closure and detour signs will be placed in the area during the road closure period 
advising motorists of construction work in the area and of local traffic restrictions.  
 
Questions regarding this road closure should be addressed to Gary Holland, Project 
Manager, Georgia Site Services Inc. at 770-876-0624.  
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